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To Whom it May Concern

The purpose of this letter is to emphasize on the importance of Inclusive Recreational activities and the lack of facilities provided at FIU for facilitating the students with disabilities. 
Recreational activities and sporting events are important for students to create a balance between their academic and extra-curricular activities. They also provide them opportunity to develop valuable skills such as cognitive intelligence, decision making, team working, developing stamina, encouraging sportsman sprite, etc. Precisely, it can be stated that the recreational activities ensure psychological, cognitive and emotional development of the students along with academic skills as well.
However, the need of inclusive Reactional activities increases multi-fold for the students with disabilities. This is because they need to learn to work as a team with rest of the society as well. They also need recreational activities to enhance their cognitive and emotional stability. Under such circumstances, if these students are not provided with equivalent opportunities of extra-curricular activities, then they are likely to become psychologically, physically, socially and personally suppressed. Therefore, it is extremely recommended for prestigious institutes such as FIU to develop inclusive recreational program that would allow the students with disabilities to have equal opportunities and exposure as other students to enhance and promotes their skills. 
Therefore, it is recommended that FIU must take following steps to ensure successful inclusive recreational activities:
· Develop a counselling program for students with special needs.
· Ensure facilities such as ramps, etc. to ensure equal participation of students with special needs.
· Encourage the students with special needs to participate equivalent to other students to develop competitive skills.
With these precise measures, FIU can develop a successful inclusive program for their students.
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